
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

 

April 13, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential living –   1 case on Campus – recovering 
Skilled Nursing -     1 case on Campus – at the Hospital 
  1 case on Campus – recovering 
Personal Care -      0 cases 
DV Employees -  1 case – self-isolated at home – Returning 4/16/20 
 1 case – self-isolated at home 
 1 new case – self isolated at home 
DAH Employees-    1 case – self-isolated at home – no symptoms 
 
We had some changes over the weekend and a new Positive Employee.  In talking to Dr. 
Lawrence, this is what he is seeing at all of the facilities he works with.  We are working with 
staff on infection control, and vigorously cleaning all common areas.  All care center residents 
have been given masks to use during any interaction with staff, if they are able. 
 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 
We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 
Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 
throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness. 
 
Menus are being given out today – please give them to the mailman by Wednesday April 
15th. 
Thanks for sending elastic or calling - it will be a great help.  We are up to 300 kits! 
 
 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: 
www.dunwoody.org  if your family is interested in following this information. 

http://www.dunwoody.org/

